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I support HB2342 to increase the cost of hunting and fishing licenses.  I have hunted 

and fished in three other states as a resident  and the cost of licenses in Oregon is a 

bargain.  In addition, this increase is necessary to provide ODFW the resources to 

manage the big game and fish in Oregon.  Without this increase I'm concerned that 

the big game and fish resources will not be available to the next generation.   


